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Howdy Gang, 
      Just wanted to get in a few words to you this month.  First off, we want 
everyone to know, we will not be meeting at the Millbrook Exchange park this 
month.  Actually, we wont be meeting there ANYMORE at all!  Kind of a long 
story, but the short version is, they expected us to provide ALL of our past 
and current financial reports, bank statements, etc etc.  They also wanted 
the names, addresses, and phone numbers for EVERY member in our club. 

AND,,,,,,,,,yes there's an AND.  They wanted us to donate a sizable amount of time in community 
service on their behalf!  Of course, we would still being paying for the use of the room each 
month as well.   Sorry folks, this was too much for anyone to do.  We certainly had no intentions 
of giving them our financial records, so this month, we'll be meeting at the "Golden Corral"  
located just off Capital Blvd.  If you're not sure where it is, it's at the intersection of Millbrook 
Rd. and Capital, behind the Olive Garden.  We plan to start the meeting part at 7:30, but you 
might want to come earlier if you can, and enjoy the buffet line!  Of course, you can still be  
eating while we discuss business to.  I know I will! 
      We have LOTS to talk about this month, mainly the Fly for Tots.  This is our last meeting  
before the event.  Can you believe it?  It's only one month away!!!?  From the looks of it, it's  
going to be bigger than last year.  I know that the raffle prize list has already blown last years 
out of the water!  We have a lot to get done before the event, and we need folks to start  
committing themselves to perform different tasks.  We need cooks, concession workers, parking 
lot directors, stage builders, painters, etc etc etc.  And of course, TICKET SALES volunteers. 
We have a LOT of tickets to move folks.  Jacqui and I have already passed out several at the 
field, but need YOU to help out as well.  As many of you know, raffle ticket sales makes up the 
biggest portion of our income for this event.  We're not asking you to sale a hundred of them, 
but whatever amount you think you can.  That might be 10, or 200.  You decide.  Anyway, we'll 
be passing out tickets to those who want to help out with that. 
   We still have many things to work out for the 2008 FFT, and we could sure use your input on 
how to make it all happen.  So please, do make it out this Wednesday night. 

    -Larry                                           See y’all at the meetin’!!! 
                               This Wednesday!!!  
                            August 27th!!! 
                         At Golden Corral, Capital Blvd.!!! 

 Larry Lewis 
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@ Clarksville, VA   7/19 
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Warbirds Over Delaware, ‘08 



East R/C Street Party  7/26 



Kinston, NC   8/16 
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Random Recent RDRC Pics 



More Pics of Manny’s 122” 25% P-47 



RDRC  
2007 Officers 

President: 
Larry Lewis  

231-4983 
rclarry@aol.com 

 

Vice President & CD: 
Josh Bunn 

919-404-2332 
Josh@qualityplusautomotive.

com 
 

Secretary: 
Dave Hockaday 
919-554-2154 

wb4iuy@teara.org  
 

Treasurer: 
Dustin Hedrick 
919-559-7153 

dust176@yahoo.com 
 

Safety Officer: 
Jay Benson 

919-217-8959 

Editor: 
Brandon Hockaday 

4901 Pence Crt. Apt. B 
Raleigh, NC 27616 

919-225-9284 
Brandon@EastRC.org  

 

Submittals: 
All club members are 
urged to submit material 
to be published in the 
newsletter. The material 
must be received by the 
second Saturday of each 
month.  Text is easily 
submitted in the form of 
regular mail or e-mails 
sent to my address 
above,  photos can be 
attachments in any for-
mat that your camera 
produces (or scanned 
photos). 

Newsletter 

jaybenson5@aol.com 

Note from the Editor 
          What’s up everybody?  Sorry this has been the first newsletter in 
a while.  Everyone is so busy, including myself, and it’s so hard to get 
everyone to come together in a timely fashion.  Anyway, hope to see 
everyone at the Golden Corral on Wednesday night.  Anyone that  
Hasn’t already, check out www.FlyForTots.com  there’s all sorts of info 
that is constantly being updated, and you can even pre-register and 
purchase raffle tickets and FFT merchandise. 
                                                                              - Brandon Hockaday 

Please Visit our friends and sponsors of the club…. 
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